
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’​Luke 1:37 
I can’t do it yet, but I will be able to do it!

 
Baines’ Weekly News:    Generosity  12th September 2025 
 
2 Corinthians 9:6-8 - ‘Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not 
reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.’ 
 
Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their 
classes and at lunchtime this week!   
 
 

  Star of the 
Week 

Star Reader  Lunchtime 
Award 

 Star of the 
Week 

Star Reader  Lunchtime 
Award 

Toddlers        

Pre-School    3TS Amelia B Larissa P Lily C 

RMS    3VB Harper  Alexis Ella 

RRW    4JB Oliver TB Maddie O Elana B 

R/1FB Mylo M Lachlan S Bradley L 4JP Jaxon S Bella B Esmae D 

1BE Roscoe Charlotte T Ivan 5SN Leo D Lexi G Evan K 

1WW Corey  Elliott H Hannah N 5RF Henry K Honey-Mae C Harper W 

2CH Zuzanna F Ivy-Rose  Theo D 6BR Evin D  Lola R 

2SC Kingsley Harry P Elsie 6KP Amelia Rose  Lila-Jade H 

 School events this week:  
●​ The Y6 Pupils who have been based in School this week, have had a great time: cooking, 

completing art projects and trying new sports with Mr Williams.  
 
Coming up: 

 
●​ On Monday 15th September, Extra Curricular clubs will begin, places will be on a first come, first 

serve basis and will be sent out on the Parent App.  
●​ On Monday 15th September, the Curriculum Newsletters will be sent out via Parent App and will be 

available on our school website.  
●​ On Thursday 18th September, Year 1 to Year 6 Parents Information Evenings will take place. This 

is an opportunity to meet your child’s classteacher and hear key messages for the year ahead. The 
sessions will run at two different times: 3:30pm-4:15 p.m. & 4:45 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.  

●​ On Thursday 18th September, Parents of Reception children are invited to a Curriculum Meeting at 
5.00 pm in the Main Hall  

●​ On Friday 19th September, Timetables Rock Stars Day will take place. Pupils are asked to dress 
up as a rock star and rock on!  
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●​ On Friday 19th September, the Year Six House Captains for this Academic Year will be announced 

in the Assembly.   
 
Attendance:  
                                                                                                                                          
 
                                           

●​ The children are working hard to improve their attendance. This week's whole school attendance was 
97%. This continues to be an excellent start to the school year. Please be reminded that we are 
unable to authorise any holidays during the school term. 
 

St Paul’s Church Events: 
 

●​ The Parent and Toddler group meet during term time every Tuesday from 10:00 to 11:30am. It costs 
£1.50.  Please contact the church office for more information or alternatively you are welcome to turn 
up on the day.    
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